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August 28th,1987.
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Dear Sir:
s.22 5.22
I Along with and are owners of
Lake front lot %2 forming part of District lot 2920.

Recently we discovered that Mr. Petr Sura of lot 4 plan 21015 applid and
received a license to control a stream for his own use. This transpired
apparently in 1984. Since that time Mr. Sura proceeded to contruct awater

reservior and divert the flow of all springs into his reservior thereby

affecting the domestic water supply of all cottage owners located on Lake
front property below him. All of this transpired without the knowledge of
any of the Cottage owners.

In 1980 whens22 and s-22 purchased lot 5?2

there was a small stream
running along one side of the lot. This was tapped some distance up the
mountain side and led down to the Cottage in a 1" black poly pipe to provide
us with a domestic water éﬁpply. Up until 71985 there was sufficient flow in
this stream to provide us with water all summer and fall up to end of
October. Since 19285 with the work performed by Mr. Sura the flow &n thégerspe-
ings has decreased to the point that there is insufficient water to provide us
and the other Cottage owners with an adequate supply of domestic water.from
July onward.
T would appreciate if you would advise me as to any and all procedures
and recources we way have to rectify this present situation. In our
opinion it is not right for somecne to grab all of the limited flow of
water from the few small springs that exist in the area thereby depriving

others of a suitable source of domestic water supply.

Yours truly

s.22
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Dear Sir:

RE: Diversion of Water by Mr. Petr Sura

Thankyou for your letter of August 28, 1987. Field inspection of Mr.
Sura's installation in November, 1986 showed him to be tapping a
single surface source located approximately as shown on the attached
sketch. This source may be tributary of the small stream 522

$.22 (2nd sketch attached).

We will schedule a further inspection of the site to ensure that no
unauthorized changes have been made since our previous visit which
would divert other sources into the reservoir.

At the time of an application for a water licence, applicants are
required to notify only downstream licence holders on the same source

or connected stream. As only Lots S2 andS- , $22 have rights on
s.22 , and they are upstream of Mr. Sura's lot, no notice was

required to be given.

Yours truly,

J.A. Truscott, A.Sc.T.,
Engineering Technicilan

JAT:1b
Enc.
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